
May 1, 1994 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Yesterday, I purchased a copy of your book "Case Open". Today I 
finished it and wish to commend you for your excellent work. I too 
did not care for Mr. Posners "Case Closed". Although I am a newcomer 
to the study of our dear beloved President Kennedys assassination, it 
did not take me long to see that it was nothing more than a money 
making scheme. How convenient for Mr. Posner to have it released near 
the thirtieth anniversary of the Presidents death when it can generate 
so much more attention. Thank you so very much. 

Since I am a newcomer, I have not had the honor to yet read your other 
books on this great subject. But I have heard many wonderful remarks 
from other authors and friends who are also interested in this 
subject. Therefore, I would very much be interested in purchasing one 
copy of each of your other books pertaining to the Kennedy 
assassination. Please send a price list to me at the following 
address: 

Robert P. Strayer 
41 Martzall Road 
Denver, Pa. 17517 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Robert P. Strayer 


